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PHM GROUP HOLDING OYJ STOCK EXCHANGE RELEASE ON 5 JULY 2024 AT 13.00 (EEST)

PHM Group Holding Oyj changes the publication dates of its Half-Year Financial Report January–June 2024 and Interim Report

for January–September 2024. The new publication date for Half-Year Financial Report January–June 2024 is 14 August 2024

(was previously 15 August 2024). The new publication date for Interim Report for January–September 2024 is 14 November

2024 (was previously 15 November 2024). The financial calendar will otherwise remain unchanged.

The publication dates of the Half-Year Financial Report January–June 2024, Interim Report January–September 2024 and

Financial Statement Release for 2024, are as follows:

Half-Year Financial Report January–June 2024 Wednesday, 14 August 2024

Interim Report January–September 2024 Thursday, 14 November 2024

Financial Statement Release for 2024 Friday, 14 February 2025

 

PHM GROUP HOLDING OYJ

 

For further information:

Petri Pellonmaa, Group CFO, +358 40 568 3841, petri.pellonmaa@phmgroup.com

 

PHM Group Holding Oyj in brief

PHM Group is a property services group whose mission is to care about people by taking care of their surroundings. PHM

Group consists of the best local companies in the industry with the same values and motivations: entrepreneurship and a

fair and responsible way of working. 

PHM Group employs over 10,000 property services professionals in Finland, Sweden, Norway, Denmark, Germany and

Switzerland.  The Group’s consolidated revenue amounted to EUR 759 million in 2023. PHM Group is owned by the funds

managed by Norvestor and the Intera fund together with the management of the local companies. Read more: 

phmgroup.com  

 

 

Contacts

Petri Pellonmaa, Konsernin talousjohtaja, +358 40 568 3841, petri.pellonmaa@phmgroup.com

Ville Rantala, Konsernin toimitusjohtaja, +358 50 385 1442, ville.rantala@phmgroup.com

Attachments
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